Quantitative Research In
Education A Primer
As recognized, adventure as with ease as
experience approximately lesson, amusement, as
capably as concord can be gotten by just checking
out a book Quantitative Research In Education A
Primer as a consequence it is not directly done,
you could agree to even more vis--vis this life,
approaching the world.
We meet the expense of you this proper as
competently as easy mannerism to get those all. We
provide Quantitative Research In Education A
Primer and numerous ebook collections from
fictions to scientific research in any way. along
with them is this Quantitative Research In
Education A Primer that can be your partner.

Educational Research
Primer Anthony Picciano
2004-10-18 An accessible
guide designed as an
introduction to
educational research and
statistics. Dr Picciano
places especial emphasis
on understanding and
interpreting statistical
quantitative-research-in-education-a-primer

procedures rather than
on working with
mathematical formulae.
The primer covers the
main areas of concern to
any student embarking on
a research project, such
as how to locate
material for research
purposes, how to plan a
research project, how to
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conduct various types of
research as well as how
to use research in
educational practice.
The primer is brought to
life with numerous
examples from Dr
Picciano's workshops
which demonstrate how to
interpret various
statistical routines
using statistical
software packages.
Blending Qualitative and
Quantitative Research
Methods in Theses and
Dissertations R. Murray
Thomas 2003-03-25 Aimed
at empowering students
with the information
necessary to choose the
best approach to fit
their needs, the text
outlines numerous
research options from
varying viewpoints, and
highlights the
procedures involved with
putting each method into
practice.
The SAGE Handbook for
Research in Education
Clifton F. Conrad
2011-06-10 Serlin
quantitative-research-in-education-a-primer

stimulates and
encourages students,
faculty, and educational
practitioners to place
the pursuit of ideas at
the epicenter of their
research--from framing
meaningful problems to
identifying and
addressing key
challenges to the
reporting and
dissemination of their
findings. As well as
supporting readers to
place the pursuit of
ideas as the keystone of
exemplary inquiry, the
Handbook draws on the
perspectives of scholars
representing diverse
fields within the field
of education--from prekindergarten to
elementary and secondary
school to higher
education--as well as
qualitative,
quantitative, and mixedmethods approaches to
inquiry. --from
publisher description.
Onderzoeksmethoden Voor
Sportstudies Chris
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Gratton 2011 Dit
veelomvattende,
toegankelijke en
praktische tekstboek
biedt een complete basis
in kwalitatieve en
kwantitatieve
onderzoeksmethoden voor
sportstudies studenten.
Het boek omvat een
stapsgewijze begeleiding
vanaf het ontwerpen van
een onderzoeksproject
tot het verzamelen en
analyseren van data en
het rapporteren
hierover. Het is rijk
geïllustreerd met
sportgerelateerde case
studies en met
internationale
voorbeelden. In deze
compleet herziene en
geactualiseerde uitgave
omvat het boek de meest
belangrijke onderwerpen
zoals: Het uitkiezen van
een geschikt
onderzoeksontwerp Het
uitvoeren van een
literatuuronderzoek Het
gebruiken van een aantal
belangrijke
onderzoeksmethoden zoals
quantitative-research-in-education-a-primer

enquêtes, interviews,
inhoudsanalyse en
etnografisch onderzoek
Het interpreteren van
gegevens inclusief een
inleiding in SPSS en
richtlijnen voor
beschrijvende en
verklarende statistiek
Het schrijven van een
onderzoeksrapport Het
omgaan met ethische
onderwerpen in
sportonderzoek Ethical
issues in sports
research
Onderzoeksmethoden voor
sportstudies is
geschreven als complete
en onafhankelijke gids
voor elk
onderzoeksmethoden vak
en bevat een rijkdom aan
bruikbare elementen
zoals definities van
kernwoorden, voorbeeld
tentamenvragen en
praktische
onderzoeksvoorbeelden.
Het boek is ook een
belangrijke bron voor
elke student die bezig
is met een
afstudeerproject of een
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onderzoek tijdens de
stage.
Partnerships in
Education Research
Michael Anderson
2013-12-19 Partnerships
in Education Research
provides the
epistemological and
philosophical basis for
engaging with partners
in research and
discusses many of the
practical issues facing
researchers such as
finding the right
research partner,
developing partnership
protocols, joint
planning approaches and
creating effective
research relationships.
The authors also
consider the
theoretical, ethical and
socio-Âcultural aspects
of partnership research
and the potential for
partnership research to
have long lasting
effects on educational
practice. The book draws
on a diverse range of
case studies to explore
quantitative-research-in-education-a-primer

practical issues,
methodologies,
challenges, and benefits
of partnership research
in education.
Partnerships in
Education Research
offers a series of
principles and models
that can be applied to
the development of an
effective partnership
research project.
Comparative Education
Research Mark Bray
2007-07-20 Approaches
and methods in
comparative education
research are of obvious
importance, but do not
always receive adequate
attention. This book
contributes new insights
within the longstanding
traditions of the field.
A particular feature is
the focus on different
units of analysis.
Individual chapters
compare places, systems,
times, cultures, values,
policies, curricula and
other units.
Introduction to
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Quantitative Analysis
for International
Educators Melissa
Whatley 2022-04-25 This
textbook introduces
international education
scholars, professionals
and graduate students to
quantitative research
methods. It provides
them with the most
foundational and useful
concepts in quantitative
analysis, using
international education
themes for all examples
and practice problems.
Readers will have a
foundation to pursue
more advanced methods
and analyses, whether
through formal training
or future individual
study. The book assumes
no prior knowledge of
quantitative analysis
and is written for
individuals who are new
to statistics. Practice
problems are found at
the end of all
substantive chapters,
and datasets are
provided so that readers
quantitative-research-in-education-a-primer

can practice the
analyses that are
presented. Moreover, in
each chapter, different
statistical approaches
are illustrated with
real examples from
international education
research. These examples
provide context for each
statistical method and
represent a wide variety
of contexts in
international education
research, covering a
variety of international
education topics and a
variety of regions of
the world. From the
instructor perspective,
these example studies
could be used as
additional course
reading. Moreover,
supplemental material
provides slides that
instructors can modify
and use in conjunction
with the text.
Researching Medical
Education Jennifer
Cleland 2015-06-18
Researching Medical
Education is an
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authoritative guide to
excellence in
educational research in
the health professions.
Presented by the
Association for the
Study of Medical
Education and the
Association for Medical
Education in Europe,
Researching Medical
Education includes
contributions from a
team of international
clinicians and nonclinical researchers in
health education,
representing a range of
disciplines and
backgrounds. This
accessible reference
provides readers with
the basic building
blocks of research,
introduces a range of
theories and how to use
them, illustrates a
diversity of methods and
their use, and gives
guidance on practical
researcher development.
By linking theory and
design and methods
across the health
quantitative-research-in-education-a-primer

profession education
research spectrum, this
book supports the
improvement of quality,
capacity building and
knowledge generation.
Researching Medical
Education is the ideal
resource for anyone
researching health
education, from
undergraduate, through
postgraduate training,
to continuing
professional
development.
Improvement Science in
Education Brandi Nicole
Hinnant-Crawford
2020-07-10 Improvement
Science in Education: A
Primer provides a
comprehensive overview
of improvement science
as a framework to guide
continuous improvement
and reconceptualizes
improvement by centering
equity and justice as
the purpose of
improvement. This Primer
is designed to introduce
improvement science, a
methodology with origins
6/34

Downloaded from
equipoeducativo.com on
August 16, 2022 by guest

in manufacturing,
engineering and
healthcare, to
educational audiences.
The book first explores
the philosophical and
methodological
foundations of
improvement science,
juxtaposing it with
traditional forms of
research so that clear
distinctions can be
drawn. Chapters in the
latter half of the book
introduce the principles
of improvement, give
guidance and tools for
operationalizing the
principles in practice,
and conclude with
questions to ensure you
are improving with
equity in mind.
Constantly reminding
readers to think about
who is involved and
impacted, the Primer
makes improvement
science accessible to
novices and adds
critical dimensions for
experienced
practitioners to
quantitative-research-in-education-a-primer

consider. Perfect for
courses such as:
Educational Research,
School Improvement, and
Program Evaluation
Quantitative Research in
Education Wayne K. Hoy
2009-08-04 Quantitative
Research in Education: A
Primer is a brief and
practical guide to
conducting research in
Education. It provides a
reference point for
beginning educational
researchers to grasp the
most pertinent elements
of designing and
conducting research.
Starting with the nature
of research and science,
it then turns to the
meaning of concepts,
variables, and research
in education to cover
the entire research
process. The goal of
this text is to dispel
notions that
quantitative research is
too difficult, too
statistical, and too
theoretical, and
generate interest and
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understanding in using
this type of research
creatively and
effectively. Features:
Demonstrates all
concepts in the text
with concrete examples
specific to Education
Examines the conceptual
foundations of
statistics in order to
better understand
quantitative research
Charts allow students to
select appropriate
statistical techniques
for given scenarios A
brief set of exercises
at the conclusion of
each chapter allow for
immediate practice of
key concepts Provides
particular strategies
and techniques to help
students understand the
process of creating
their own hypotheses
Research Methods: The
Basics Nicholas Walliman
2017-09-12 Research
Methods: The Basics is
an accessible, userfriendly introduction to
the different aspects of
quantitative-research-in-education-a-primer

research theory, methods
and practice. This
second edition provides
an expanded resource
suitable for students
and practitioners in a
wide range of
disciplines including
the natural sciences,
social sciences and
humanities. Structured
in two parts – the first
covering the nature of
knowledge and the
reasons for research,
the second the specific
methods used to carry
out effective research
and how to propose,
plan, carry out and
write up a research
project – this book
covers: • Reasons for
doing a research project
• Structuring and
planning a research
project • The ethical
issues involved in
research • Different
types of data and how
they are measured •
Collecting and analysing
qualitative and
quantitative data in
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order to draw sound
conclusions • Mixed
methods and
interdisciplinary
research • Devising a
research proposal and
writing up the research
• Motivation and quality
of work. Complete with a
glossary of key terms
and guides to further
reading, this book is an
essential text for
anyone coming to
research for the first
time.
The Elements of Inquiry
Peter J. Burke
2018-03-23 The Elements
of Inquiry covers the
basic guidelines for
graduate students doing
an investigation or
inquiry project. It
distils the rubrics
necessary for teaching
research methods and
completing research
projects, and gives the
student researcher a
list of steps to follow
to complete any type of
inquiry project –
including formal
quantitative-research-in-education-a-primer

research projects such
as doctoral
dissertations. It was
written to support the
work of students in an
educational leadership
doctoral program, but it
will also assist the
research efforts of
college students at any
level in any discipline.
The book begins by
establishing the
underlying philosophical
concepts upon which all
good research is based,
preparing students to
get down to the "nuts
and bolts" of conducting
their own research and
evaluating the research
of others. Fundamental
concepts and rules of
research are explained
both for producers and
consumers of social
science and educational
research. Numerous
practical examples
illustrate the steps in
the research process
presented in the text.
There are end-of-chapter
exercises for students
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to apply the concepts
discussed in the
chapter. Templates for
organizing and
presenting research
provide students with a
game plan for success
with their research. The
book ends with an up-todate annotated
bibliography of
beginning and advanced
research texts allowing
students easy access to
books that detail the
more specialized
research topics. While
most research books
detail one or more
method in depth, this
text provides a broad
introduction to many
techniques and models
used in doctoral
dissertations, and will
be of particular value
to those who are
consumers of inquiry
studies and research
reports. Key to the
overview provided is the
annotated bibliography
that leads the reader to
the next stage of
quantitative-research-in-education-a-primer

understanding or doing
research.
Qualitative Research in
Education Marilyn
Lichtman 2010
Qualitative Research in
Education: A User's
Guide, Second Edition
brings together the
essential elements of
qualitative research,
including traditions and
influences in the field
and practical, step-bystep coverage of each
stage of the research
process.Synthesizing the
best thinking on
conducting qualitative
research in education,
Marilyn Lichtman uses a
conversational writing
style that draws readers
into the excitement of
the research process. -from publisher
description.
Demystifying Research
Cynthia L. Jackson 2007
The Primer is a
practical resource for
education and social
science beginner
researchers who can be
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tentative about how to
begin their research
projects and find the
detailed research books
overwhelming, initially.
Central to the Primer is
a process, developed by
Jackson, to guide
beginner researchers in
conceptualizing and
framing a research
project. The process,
information, examples
and exercises were field
tested with over 100
doctoral students in
dissertation proposal
development courses. The
contents have proven
successful in meeting
beginners' initial
needs. Written in
nontechnical language,
readers are guided
incrementally through
the complexities of
focusing a research
study, and how to
address the initial
problems they can
encounter when embarking
on the research journey.
Part I provides
preliminary
quantitative-research-in-education-a-primer

considerations about
research and being a
researcher. Part II
describes ways of
thinking about
conceptualizing and
framing a research
study. Part III contains
a comparative overview
of the quantitative and
qualitative research
approaches, and
highlights some of the
research methods
associated with each.
Part IV assists novice
researchers in becoming
familiar with data
sources for research,
contents of a research
proposal and a research
report, and answers
procedural questions
that are frequently
asked.
The Oxford Handbook of
Qualitative Research in
American Music Education
Colleen M. Conway
2014-04-01 Qualitative
research has become
increasingly popular in
music education over the
last decade, yet there
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is no source that
explains the terms,
approaches and issues
associated with this
approach. In The Oxford
Handbook of Qualitative
Research in American
Music Education, editor
Colleen Conway and the
contributing music
educators provide that
clarification, as well
as models of qualitative
studies within various
music education
disciplines. The
handbook outlines the
history of qualitative
research in American
music education and
explores the
contemporary use of
qualitative approaches
in examining issues
related to music
teaching and learning.
It includes 32 chapters
that address a range of
topics, from ways of
approaching qualitative
research and ways of
collecting and analyzing
data, to the various
music teaching and
quantitative-research-in-education-a-primer

learning contexts that
have been studied using
qualitative approaches.
The final section of the
book tackles permission
to conduct research,
teaching qualitative
research, publishing
qualitative research,
and provides direction
for the future. An
ambitious and muchneeded volume, this
handbook will stand as a
key resource for drawing
meaning from the
experiences of students
and teachers in music
classrooms and
communities both in
America and in other
countries.
An Education Research
Primer Patricia A. Lauer
2006-03-31 Produced by
Mid-continent Research
for Education and
Learning (McREL), one of
the nation’s foremost
educational research and
training organizations,
An Education Research
Primer gives educators a
basic understanding of
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educational research,
its guiding criteria,
and its relevance to
school-based decisionmaking. In clear and
concise language the
book summarizes the
various types of
educational research,
explaining their diverse
purposes and methods.
For example, the
difference between
experimental research
(studies involving
control group trials)
and descriptive research
(based on descriptive
information and
relationships) is
explained, including how
each is designed to
address different types
of research questions,
and why each might have
different applications.
The book also describes
what’s involved in
setting up a comparison
control group and how
some studies have
randomized control
groups while others do
not. In addition, the
quantitative-research-in-education-a-primer

book describes the
different types of data
collection methods used
in research and how this
can bear on the research
findings.
Quantitative Data
Analysis Donald J.
Treiman 2009-01-09
"Quantitative Data
Analysis, by Donald J.
Treiman, is a wellwritten demonstration of
how to answer questions
using statistics. The
range of techniques is
broad, ranging from
simple advice for making
tables readily readable
through linear and
logistic regression to
log-linear and randomeffects models ...
Treiman writes using
clear, precise language
... Treiman also takes
the time and effort to
explain how to avoid
common pitfalls of data
analysis ... worth a
look for those wanting
to see the applications
of a wide variety of
statistical techniques
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to a variety of problems
or for those who are
inte.
Evaluation Practice for
Collaborative Growth
Lori L. Bakken
2018-06-04 Evaluation
Practice for
Collaborative Growth
highlights the
approaches, tools, and
techniques that are most
useful for evaluating
educational and social
service programs. This
book walks the reader
through a process of
creating answerable
evaluations questions,
designing evaluation
studies to answer those
questions, and
analyzing, interpreting,
and reporting the
evaluation's findings so
they are useful and
meaningful for key
stakeholders. The text
concludes with a chapter
devoted to the shifting
landscape of evaluation
practice as it faces
complex systems and
issues that are shaped
quantitative-research-in-education-a-primer

by society.
Additionally, the author
provides a list of
knowledge and skills
needed to adapt to a
changing landscape and
encourages organizations
to use evaluation as a
mechanism for learning
and adapting to change.
Her orientation toward
community-based
approaches and social
justice prevail
throughout the book's
content and align well
with a reader's desire
to be inclusive and
accountable in
programing efforts.
Nonprofit leaders,
social science
professionals, and
students will find this
book helpful for
understanding basic
program evaluation
concepts, methods, and
strategies.
Handbook of Data-Based
Decision Making in
Education Theodore
Kowalski 2010-04-15
Education has fought
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long and hard to gain
acceptance as a
profession and, since
professionals by
definition use data to
shape the decisions they
make, education has
little choice but to
continue moving in this
direction. This 3-part
handbook represents a
major contribution to
the literature of
education. It is a
unique compendium of the
most original work
currently available on
how, when and why
evidence should be used
to ground practice. It
is a comprehensive,
cross-disciplinary,
research-based, and
practice-based resource
that all educators can
turn to as a guide to
data-based decision
making. The Handbook of
Data-Based Decision
Making in Education is a
must read for
researchers who are just
beginning to explore the
scientifically based
quantitative-research-in-education-a-primer

nature of educational
practice. It is also
appropriate for policy
makers and practitioners
who are confronted with
young people who need to
be in classrooms where
"best practices" are the
norm and not the
exception.
Quantitative Research in
Education Wayne K. Hoy
2015-07-22 "The book
provides a reference
point for beginning
educational researchers
to grasp the most
pertinent elements of
designing and conducting
research..." —Megan
Tschannen-Moran, The
College of William &
Mary Quantitative
Research in Education: A
Primer, Second Edition
is a brief and practical
text designed to allay
anxiety about
quantitative research.
Award-winning authors
Wayne K. Hoy and Curt M.
Adams first introduce
readers to the nature of
research and science,
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and then present the
meaning of concepts and
research problems as
they dispel notions that
quantitative research is
too difficult, too
theoretical, and not
practical. Rich with
concrete examples and
illustrations, the
Primer emphasizes
conceptual understanding
and the practical
utility of quantitative
methods while teaching
strategies and
techniques for
developing original
research hypotheses. The
Second Edition includes
suggestions for
empirical investigation
and features a new
section on selfdetermination theory,
examples from the latest
research, a concluding
chapter illustrating the
practical applications
of quantitative
research, and much more.
This accessible Primer
is perfect for students
and researchers who want
quantitative-research-in-education-a-primer

a quick understanding of
the process of
scientific inquiry and
who want to learn how to
effectively create and
test ideas.
Self-directed Learning
Oriented Assessments in
the Asia-Pacific
Magdalena Mo Ching Mok
2012-10-09 The AsiaPacific region needs to
maximize the benefits of
education to enable it
to compete in an
economic future
dominated by innovation,
in which assessing
student progress must be
an empowering rather
than delimiting factor.
This detailed exposition
of the theoretical basis
and application tools of
self-directed learningoriented assessment
(SLOA) reflects the very
latest research
championed by the
Assessment Research
Centre at The Hong Kong
Institute of Education.
Featuring a range of
relevant case studies,
16/34
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it explores the varied
theoretical issues
related to SLOA and
offers an integrated
view of the system fully
in line with the
constructivist paradigm
of learning which
advocates formative
rather than summative
assessment. Many of the
initiatives outlined
here are firsts in the
region. SLOA is already
being applied in many
schools with links to
the ARC. It is an
approach to assessment
that acknowledges the
centrality of selfdirected learning and
which positions
assessment as a tool to
enable and enhance selfdirected learning. It
draws on several
theories of learning and
assessment, including
the constructivist
notion that learning is
best achieved when
students take ownership
of their educational
process, setting their
quantitative-research-in-education-a-primer

own goals and monitoring
their own progress
towards those goals.
SLOA has been the
research and service
approach of the ARC
since 2005. In the
intervening years the
centre has developed a
number of tools to
facilitate SLOA learning
and assessment,
including vertical
ability scales, teacherfriendly computer
software and packages
for self-directed
learning.
Mixed Methods in Health
Sciences Research Leslie
Curry 2014-09-30 Mixed
Methods in Health
Sciences Research: A
Practical Primer, by
Leslie Curry and
Marcella Nunez-Smith,
presents key theories,
concepts, and approaches
in an accessible way.
Packed with
illustrations from the
health sciences
literature, this readyto-use guidebook shows
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readers how to design,
conduct, review, and use
mixed methods research
findings. Helpful
checklists, figures,
tables, templates, and
much more give readers
examples that will
elevate the quality of
their research,
facilitate communication
about their methods, and
improve efficiency over
the course of their
projects. Real-world
examples and insights
from mixed methods
researchers provide
unique perspectives on
every aspect of mixed
methods research. This
book successfully pulls
together foundational
mixed methods
principles, synthesizes
the knowledge base in
the field, and
translates it for a
health science
researcher audience.
“The content is highly
applicable to real life
research teams in the
areas of clinical
quantitative-research-in-education-a-primer

research, health
services research, and
implementation science,
providing sound content
and practical advice.
The authors have
synthesized and pull key
concepts from a variety
of sources to provide a
concise resource.”
—Linda M. Herrick, South
Dakota State University
“Everything from the
references, to the
topics, checklists,
conceptual graphic
representations, and
organizers, interviews,
and resources, all
contribute to the
content and aid with
understanding and/or
application. … It
addresses specific MM
research as it pertains
to health sciences in a
way that other texts
just do not even
attempt.” —Denise L.
Winsor, University of
Memphis “[This text is]
a very pragmatic
approach to mixed
methods research;
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excellent resources,
tables, and figures
[are] provided, along
with cases and examples
of value to researchers
and grant reviewers. Its
relevance to practice,
education, and research,
as well as to potential
policy implications, is
a strong focus that
would make this a valued
textbook for any
researcher!” ? —Karen
Devereaux Melillo,
University of
Massachusetts Lowell
“The text is cutting
edge. It leads the way
with its focus on team
dynamics. [The authors]
succeed in making the
book relevant and
practical. They also
articulate a number of
key insights in the area
of mixed methods that
rarely get addressed,
such as teams and
conflict. Great read
with a lot of good,
practical information
for mixed methods
researchers at all
quantitative-research-in-education-a-primer

levels. The practical
approach of this text
makes it an innovative
and valuable resource.”
—John G. Schumacher,
University of Maryland
Race and Education
Primer Aaron David
Gresson 2008 The Race
and Education Primer
introduces its topic as
perspective, policy and
pedagogy. It provides a
thematic introduction to
the guiding beliefs and
major practices in the
field, with a special
emphasis on critical,
recurring themes. These
include race and
intelligence, the
education gap, teacher
education and cultural
competence. Approaching
race and education in
global context, the
primer covers topics of
interest to both novice
and advanced students. A
glossary and suggested
readings and resources
add to the volume's
value for students new
to the field.
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Social Theory in
Education Primer Philip
Wexler 2009 The Social
Theory in Education
Primer shows how
classical sociology sets
the frame for theory and
research in education.
Three major paradigms
are explained in their
historical context, and
are used as a key to
making sense of
contemporary work that
understands education
from a sociological
point of view. The
central classical
theorists considered are
seen both in their own
context, and also as the
founders of the major
movements that have
continuing influence.
The social theories of
Durkheim, Marx, and
Weber are used to frame
and orient concepts for
the different models of
contemporary work. This
primer is essential
reading for courses
devoted to social theory
and education; sociology
quantitative-research-in-education-a-primer

of education; social
foundations of
education; history of
education; history of
sociology; sociological
theory; and sociology of
knowledge.
Leading Research in
Educational
Administration Michael
DiPaola 2011-06-01
Leading Research in
Educational
Administration: A
Festschrift for Wayne K.
Hoy is the tenth in a
series on research and
theory dedicated to
advancing our
understanding of schools
through empirical study
and theoretical analysis
that was initiated by
Wayne and Cecil G.
Miskel. This tenth
anniversary edition
honors and celebrates
the research leadership
Wayne has provided in
the field of educational
administration through
his distinguished
career. The festschrift
is organized around the
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analysis of school
contexts and includes
constructs Wayne and his
protégés have studied
and researched: climate,
trust, efficacy,
academic optimism,
organizational
citizenship, and
mindfulness. It
concludes with the work
of colleagues on the
salient contemporary
issues of innovation,
power, leadership
succession, and several
others focused on
improving schools.
Chapter authors all have
close connections to
Wayne - former students
and their students, as
well as colleagues and
friends.
A scholarly contribution
to educational praxis
M.A. Mokoena 2016-12-31
This publication
contains original
research targeting
scientific specialists
in the field of
education, through
research endeavours
quantitative-research-in-education-a-primer

grounded on a
philosophical basis, as
well as being embedded
in the empirical. The
research methodology of
each chapter emanates
from applicable
philosophical
assumptions in the form
of an applicable
theoretical and
conceptual framework.
The latter forms a firm
basis for the
application of sound
empiricism. The content
of this book adds to the
body of scholarly
knowledge in education.
In his evaluation of the
book, Acting Executive
Dean, Faculty of
Education and Training,
Professor Akpovire
Oduaran, made the
following remarks: ‘To a
large extent, the ideas
put together in this
book have come from data
generated not just from
literature found in
books and journals but
actual interactions with
educators and the
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learning environment. So
then, what the reader is
offered in this volume
is the articulation of
ideas that have been
interrogated, structured
and presented in
surprisingly simplistic
and yet incisive and
academically enriching
content that can match
the standards of
scholarship that is
available in the Western
World. Yet, what makes
this book so welcome,
relevant and timely, is
the fact that it is
built around Afrocentric
theories and practices
such as one may find in
imported literature.’
Action Research in
Education Sara Efrat
Efron 2013-02-26 This
book has been replaced
by Action Research in
Education, Second
Edition, ISBN
978-1-4625-4161-4.
Conducting Educational
Research Patricia D.
Morrell 2010 Conducting
Educational Research: A
quantitative-research-in-education-a-primer

Primer for Teachers and
Administrators is
designed to provide the
step-wise, contentspecific information
masters students must
possess to design,
conduct, and disseminate
a qualitative,
quantitative or mixed
methods classroom or
school research study.
The text will help
school professionals to
see both the value of
being life-long critical
consumers of educational
research and the merit
of using research in
helping them to become
teacher leaders and/or
change agents in their
own professional
settings. Specifically,
the text would provide
master level students
with: the background
they need to see the
importance of
educational research in
their daily professional
lives instruction in all
aspects of a typical
five-chapter research
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design
(introduction/literature
review/methodology/resul
ts/conclusion,
discussion,
implications) the tools
needed to locate and
critically review
published educational
research instruction on
common qualitative
methodologies
instruction on the types
of quantitative
methodologies that
master level candidates
would be most likely to
use knowledge of the
importance of being
intelligent consumers of
existing research ways
to engage the student in
a reflection plan for
the future."
The Praxis of English
Language Teaching and
Learning (PELT) Mark
Vicars 2015-06-17 This
edition of Critical New
Literacies: The Praxis
of English Language
Teaching and Learning
(PELT) begins with an
examination of bricolage
quantitative-research-in-education-a-primer

as a way to engage in
critical research in
TEFL/TESOL teaching and
research. The volume
considers the quality of
‘encounter’ needed in
the global and
intercultural classroom.
The authors address
validity, reliability
and an authentic need
for research which has
at its heart ethical
practice.
Disenfranchisement of
the co-participants in
research, which is
usually not considered,
is reviewed in the
volume. The manner in
which quantitative
methods can be used to
deliberate on “praxis”
is also explored. Selfreflexive practice is at
the heart of EFL
research and remains
central to this volume.
The authors are all
praxis based research
practitioners and make
the work of research
accessible, equitable
and socially just. This
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series has at its core
the need to state that
equitable research is
about shared authority
and shared power. These
nine authors address the
periphery and in doing
so contest the way the
world sees research. The
PELT series has a
disruptive quality as
its raison d’etre and
Steinberg et al are
asking us to revisit;
review and re-assess the
notion of our life work
as researchers in EAL,
ESL, TEFL and TESOL.
These nine authors are
all global leaders in
research inquiry and the
provocations offered
here are unified in the
parading by questioning
the more traditional
field of research
inquiry. The ethic of
care and courage is
encapsulated in this
edition.
Research Methods in
Educational Leadership
and Management Marianne
Coleman 2002-08-09 'The
quantitative-research-in-education-a-primer

book is notably
successful in the way it
combines a review of the
principles and methods
of research with recent
advances in the field...
The editors' claim that
it is core reading for
those undertaking
masters and doctoral
level research is well
met.' - School
Leadership and
Management `Success of
this book is measured by
the clarity and coverage
of key principles for
developing research. The
audience is treated to
an engaging primer that
covers all aspects of
research. By commencing
with epistemology,
ontology and methodology
in a non-threatening
fashion, a tone is set
that guides the reader
through the technical
aspects of research in a
friendly fashion' Journal of Higher
Education Policy and
Management `In a
competitive field of
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educational research
methods this book offers
those interested in
educational leadership
and management an
alternative
conceptualization of
research methods, and
will no doubt help those
researching in this
field' - Gill Nicholls,
British Journal of
Educational Studies `It
can be strongly
recommended as an
introductory text for
students engaged in
virtually any field of
educational research and
readers of this journal
should not be deterred
by its specialist title'
- Eric Hoyle, Escalate
`The attempt to
contextualize
methodology does make
the work more accessible
than other more general
texts, and it will
therefore be
particularly useful to
those beginning to
develop a research
approach to their
quantitative-research-in-education-a-primer

professional context' Sue Crowley, Learning
and Skills Research
`There are many texts
and courses on research
methods. Each university
will have a handful
covering the full range
of types of research.
What differentiates this
book for Association for
Tertiary Education
Management (ATEM)
members is the inviting
focus on the education
sector. A consistent
theme differentiates and
explains the nuances of
positivist and
phenomenological
research. By comparing
and contrasting
qualitative and
quantitative methods,
the reader can
confidently place where
their own research
question sits. The text
brought me to the point
of being clear what are
the issues that required
deeper thought and the
method to access further
literature'- Micheal
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Koorndyk, University of
Adelaide, Australia This
book is the essential
guide to research in
educational leadership
and management. It
brings together expert
original contributions
to present a
comprehensive and
accessible resource for
new and experienced
researchers in the
field. The book deals
with: - the concept of
research and its
philosophical bases fundamental issues like
ethics, validity and
reliability - exploring
existing literature to
inform research - the
nature of survey, case
study and action
research - research
tools: interviews,
questionnaires;
documentary research and
diaries; observation analysis and
presentation of
quantitative and
qualitative research
data - writing up and
quantitative-research-in-education-a-primer

disseminating research
This book is a core text
for master's level
courses in educational
management. It is
accessible for the
beginning researcher,
while at the same time
providing stimulating
reading for students and
practitioners with some
research experience.
Action Research in
Education, Second
Edition Sara Efrat Efron
2019-11-18 Acclaimed as
a text and professional
development tool, this
user-friendly resource
has now been revised and
updated, and offers
expanded coverage of
collaborative action
research (CAR) and
participatory action
research (PAR).
Preservice and inservice
educators get crucial
step-by-step guidance
for conducting
classroom- and schoolbased studies to improve
their instructional
practices. Organized to
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mirror the full cycle of
action research, the
book provides balanced
coverage of qualitative,
quantitative, and mixed
methods approaches.
Vivid vignettes and
examples illustrate
research approaches for
a range of teaching and
learning situations,
school subjects, and age
groups (PreK–12).
Readers learn how
research approaches are
driven by the research
question, as well as how
to develop data
collection strategies;
design and/or evaluate
assessment tools;
interpret, analyze,
report, and implement
study results; and
design a new cycle of
research that builds on
the previous one. New to
This Edition *In-depth
descriptions of CAR and
PAR--which enable groups
of teachers to work
together to solve
problems in a classroom
or school--plus examples
quantitative-research-in-education-a-primer

of both throughout the
book. *Expanded or new
discussions (with
examples) of such topics
as how research
approaches and methods
are driven by the
research question, how
to assess different
types of reliability and
validity, the
differences between
analysis and
interpretation, and how
to use sequential cycles
of research for
continuous improvement
and professional
development. *Fully
updated references and
resources. Pedagogical
Features *Both
individual and group
exercises and activities
in every chapter. *New
and updated checklists
and guidelines that
enable busy educators to
self-assess the progress
and quality of their
studies. *Sample
templates to assist in
development of research
instruments. *Example
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boxes illustrating the
components of an action
research report.
*Summary tables
highlighting key aspects
of different research
strategies. *Chapter
summaries (now shorter
for ease of use) and
suggestions for further
reading.
Soft Systems Methodology
in Education Jenny
Gilbert 2022-05-06 This
book explores the
application of Soft
Systems Methodology in
educational research as
a qualitative research
tool to generate theory,
and identifies the
mechanisms that engender
the behaviours and
discourse of social
groups. Grounded within
the literature from
philosophy and science,
the approach is
predicated on the
ontology and
epistemology of critical
realism. The authors
consider the tenets of
systems thinking,
quantitative-research-in-education-a-primer

recognizing that
emergent features appear
at higher levels of
complexity within a
hierarchy and that
unintended consequences
can occur when making
decisions in complex
situations with
interacting components.
The central element of
the book is the
formulation of a
research strategy
entitled ‘Worldview,
Metaphor and Power of
Social Objects’
(Womposo) and its
application to a
research study of the
practicum experience of
teachers in training.
Integral to the
methodology is the
creation of rich
pictures and diagrams.
Additionally, images
representing different
stakeholders’ views of
the whole system are
presented in revealing
illustrations, allowing
the reader to grasp each
holistic metaphor. It is
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suitable for
postgraduate students
and researchers in
education and other
social science
programmes
Understanding Education
Research Gary Shank
2018-06-14 Understanding
Education Research, 2nd
Edition is designed to
help students learn to
read educational
research articles
carefully,
systematically, and
critically. Readers will
learn how to categorize
titles, decode
abstracts, find research
questions, characterize
research arguments,
break down methods and
procedures, explore
references, apply
analysis strategies, and
interpret findings. This
textbook and quick
reference guide allows
students to easily
develop the skills they
need to become research
literate and the 2nd
edition has been updated
quantitative-research-in-education-a-primer

throughout to offer
simple guidelines for
qualitative,
quantitative, and
statistical approaches
and up-to-date
information on complex
and confusing
methodologies.
A Primer on Value-added
Models Yugo Nakamura
2013 Value-added models
(VAMs) have received
considerable attention
as a tool to transform
our public education
system. However, as VAMs
are studied by
researchers from a broad
range of academic
disciplines who remain
divided over the best
methods in analyzing the
models and stakeholders
without the extensive
statistical background
have been excluded from
the technical debate,
the implementation of
the models have been
undermined. This study
conducts a comprehensive
investigation of VAMs to
find consensus and
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transparency in the
understanding of the
models. Unlike the
majority of existing
value-added research
which conducts highly
advanced analyses, this
study takes a unique
pedagogical approach. It
targets a wider range of
audience particularly
those without an
extensive background in
statistics - policy
makers, district
officials, school
principals, teachers,
and parents. The study
first clarifies the
technical dimensions
underlying the design of
the models. It then
applies this conceptual
understanding to conduct
a thorough and hands-on
value-added analysis
using the Washington
State longitudinal data.
A comprehensive
diagnosis, revision, and
validation of the
estimated models will be
conducted to ensure the
most accurate, reliable,
quantitative-research-in-education-a-primer

and robust estimates.
The study concludes by
illustrating how the
conventional policy
analysis which focuses
only on the value-added
estimates can be
extended to incorporate
student background
equity related factors.
This extended analysis
enables us to identify
teachers (or schools)
who achieve quality and
equity outcomes
simultaneously by
raising the performance
particularly of the
students who have
historically
underachieved. By
providing a common
ground for all
stakeholders
irrespective of their
background, this study
provides an essential
platform for further
development of VAMs and
its application as a
tool to improve our
education system.
Handbook of Counseling
and Counselor Education
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Mary Olufunmilayo
Adekson 2019-07-23 This
comprehensive handbook
provides counselors in
training, counselor
educators, and
professional counselors
with the latest
information on major
contemporary issues
impacting the field. The
design of the book is
both conceptual and
practical, reflecting
current trends and
issues from the
perspective of expert
counselor educators, and
provides an up-to-date
discussion of the
importance of
multicultural awareness
and skills. The book is
split into helpful
sections covering a
range of areas including
social and cultural
diversity, neuroscience,
risk prevention in
counseling, writing and
publishing research, and
career development.
Grounded in contemporary
research and aligned
quantitative-research-in-education-a-primer

with the 2016 CACREP
core content areas, the
Handbook of Counseling
and Counselor Education
is an indispensable
resource for both
graduate-level trainees
and professional
counselors alike.
Quantitative Research in
Education Wayne K. Hoy
2010 This is a brief and
practical guide to
conducting research in
education. It provides a
reference point for
beginning educational
researchers to grasp the
most pertinent elements
of designing and
conducting research.
Qualitative Research
Methods in Education and
Educational Technology
Jerry Willis 2008
Qualitative Research
Methods in Education and
Educational Technology
was written for students
and scholars interested
in exploring the many
qualitative methods
developed over the last
50 years in the social
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sciences. The book does
not stop, however, at
the boundaries of the
social sciences. Social
scientists now consume
and use research methods
from many fields. The
rich resources of
research methods and
theories from both the
humanities and
philosophy are also
covered in this book. It
explains why
postpositivist
quantitative research
should not be "the only
game in town" and
provides solid
theoretical foundations,
beginning with the
positions of Plato and
Aristotle, for
broadening our horizons
about what warrants our
attention. Using
Aristotle's concept of
phronesis the author
shows why methods such
as narrative research
and storytelling,
hermeneutic inquiry,
literary theory,
philosophical inquiry,
quantitative-research-in-education-a-primer

and much more have
important applications
in education and
educational technology.
On those foundations,
the author also builds a
framework for doing many
types of research - from
participatory action
research to content
analysis, to postmodern
case studies, to
empowerment research and
philosophical inquiry.
He accomplishes this
through a combination of
original text, summaries
of exemplary research in
education and
educational technology,
and suggested readings
that are annotated and
introduced at the end of
each chapter. Many of
these readings are
available online and
they extend the
discussion of research
methods or serve as
exemplars of a
particular type of
educational technology
research. There are open
ended and conceptual
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questions for each
reading, and developing
your own answers to them
is one way you can
extend your depth of
understanding about
qualitative research
methods in education and
educational technology.
Research Literacy
Jeffrey S. Beaudry
2016-03-27 Preparing
students to become
informed, critical
consumers of research,
this accessible text
builds essential skills
for understanding
research reports,
evaluating the
implications for
evidence-based practice,
and communicating
findings to different
audiences. It
demystifies qualitative,
quantitative, and mixed
methods designs and
provides step-by-step
procedures for judging
the strengths and
limitations of any
study. Excerpts from
real research reports
quantitative-research-in-education-a-primer

are used as
opportunities to develop
methodological knowledge
and practice analytic
skills. Based on sound
pedagogic principles,
the text is structured
for diverse learning
styles: visual learners
(concept maps, icons),
active learners
(building-block
exercises and templates
for writing), and story
learners (examples,
reading guides, and
reflections).
Pedagogical Features
*Rubrics, checklists of
steps to take, and
reading guides that walk
students through
analyzing different
types of research
articles. *Journal
abstracts with questions
that home in on key
aspects of a study.
*Exemplars of each type
of study, with
descriptions of
methodological and
design choices. *End-ofchapter skills-building
33/34

Downloaded from
equipoeducativo.com on
August 16, 2022 by guest

exercises that lead up
to writing a research
review essay. *Chapter
appendices featuring
sample responses to the
exercises.
Key Topics in Surgical
Research and Methodology
Thanos Athanasiou
2010-02-28 Key Topics in
Surgical Research and
Methodology represents a
comprehensive reference
text accessible to the
surgeon embarking on an

quantitative-research-in-education-a-primer

academic career. Key
themes emphasize and
summarize the text. Four
key elements are
covered, i.e. Surgical
Research, Research
Methodology, Practical
Problems and Solutions
on Research as well as
Recent Developments and
Future Prospects in
Surgical Research and
Practice.
Statistiek voor Dummies
/ druk 2 Deborah Jean
Rumsey 2012
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